
This year your school council have 

decided to send the £205.94 from the 

harvest festival to a project in Niger. 

Look how far your money can go  

Our donation will really change lives. Just ask the people 

this project will help. 

 

For women like 22 year-old Fatimata Djibrilla and especially 

for her malnourished son, clean water is as important for 

survival as food. Unfortunately, both are in short supply in 

the remote village of Azzel Kelawel, where the family live. 

Fatimata's son is receiving medical treatment from a 

malnutrition centre. But his chances of a full and speedy 

recovery are seriously limited by the lack of clean drinking 

water. The only water available for Fatimata to give her sick 

child is dirty, and risks making him even more ill. The 

project will provide clean drinking water and toilets in 

malnutrition centres, which will help mothers like Fatimata to 

give their children clean water to drink. 

How we're helping :The project will address this by installing water 

points and toilets in malnutrition centres and villages, reaching 

15,000 mother-and-child couples over three years. We will install 

washing areas and facilities for safely disposing of medical waste, 

improving hygiene standards at the centres. We will also train 

community members on the importance of good hygiene, keeping kids 

healthy and preventing the spread of disease. 

All of these activities are crucial progress in the fight against 

malnutrition. 

By the School Council  


